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Part of 

 

Year 1 

Homework Challenge – Summer 1, 2021 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term; 

however, children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular 

reading, spellings and maths homework that are set. 

 

Art – Structures 

Can you build a strong bridge? 

You could make a bridge from 

lego, or recycled materials! 

Science – Plants 

 Can you plant a seed and help 

it grow? Cress and beans are 

great plants to grow quickly. 

What does your plant need to 

help it grow? 

 

 

Geography – The Seven 

Continents 

Choose a continent to 

research and make a poster. 

Can you name countries in 

this continent? What is the 

weather like? What 

different types of places 

and animals can be found 

there?  

English 

Keep a log of the books you 

enjoy reading. You might take 

photos of the books and you 

reading them, you might write a 

review or choose your favourite 

book to write and draw pictures 

about.  

 

RE – Judaism - Shabbat 

Share a special meal with your 

family.  What do you eat? How 
does it make you feel? How is 

your special family meal the same 
or different to the Jewish Shabbat 

meal?  

PSHE – Relationships 

Create a poster to show the 

special relationships you 

have in your life. Who are 

your family? What do you 

enjoy doing together?  

 

 

 

 



The challenge work is due in Monday 24th May and we will have our homework challenge showcase 

where the children’s hard work can be celebrated with the rest of the class. The above menu details 

a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. 

 

The children have their ‘Homework Challenge book’ to record their homework in if they wish. 

However, depending on the option they choose, the children may choose to record their homework 

in a different way that doesn’t involve using their homework book.  

 

We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework, so they all have something to share at the end 

of each term. We thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing the children’s 

fantastic work. 

 

 

Mrs Lopez 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


